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27 November 2017 
 
 
 

Special Mark buoys indicating a Wreck - SEASONAL 

 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, would like to bring to the attention of all 

mariners Notice to Mariners Nos. 42 of 2017, where special Mark buoys exist and require a safe 

distance in the below locations and positions:- 

 

LOCATION           WRECK      LATITUDE (N) LONGITUDE (E)      CHARACTER 
 

Wied iz-Zurrieq         Um el Faroud     35⁰ 49’.126  014⁰ 27’.002           Fl.Y.  

 

Off Xatt l-Ahmar (Gozo)     MV Xlendi     36⁰ 01’.009  014⁰ 17’.159           Fl.Y.5s 

           Cominoland 

           Karwela 

 

Marsascala          Tug St. Michael     35⁰ 51’.956  014⁰ 34’.526           Fl.Y. 

           Tug 10 

 

Off Qawra point         Imperial Eagle     35⁰ 57’.812  014⁰ 26’.035           Fl.Y.5s 

 

Off Cirkewwa          Rozi      35⁰ 59’.310  014⁰ 19’.560           Fl.Y. 

           P29      35⁰ 59’.430  014⁰ 19’.540           Fl.Y. 

 

Il-Matz (Comino)        P31      36º 00’.540  014º 19’.387           Fl(2)5s 

 

Exiles          Tug 2      35º 55’.228  014º 29’.927           Fl.Y. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Mariners are to note that these Special Mark buoys which indicate a wreck are seasonal. These 

buoys will be deployed between May and October each year. 

 

Mariners are still required to maintain a safe distance from the above positions, as noted in Notice to 

Mariners Nos. 42 of 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 177, 194, 211A, 211B, 2537, 2538 

 

Positions are referred to WGS84 DATUM                                             
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